Voo
Guelph Bridge Club

We're moving...hurray!

All the issues with the city have been resolved and | am able to announce our
moving date will be Saturday, February 1st. We’ve got a new dishwasher, bright
LED lighting and chairs coming to match the burgundy ones we refurbished.

Mark Hendry will be co-ordinating the logistics for the move. Please contact him if
you are able to lift and carry mdhendry@hotmail.com. We'll have pizza at lunch
for anyone who gives up their Saturday.

Below are a couple of photos to give you a sense the new space.

Cheers, Adrian
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